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December 11, 2008 

Mr. Brian Cass 
W229 N2494 HWY F 
Waukesha, WI53186 

SUBJECT: Approval of Consultant Selection, Scope of Work, and Bi_d Costs 
For Site Investigation 

Dear Mr. Cass: 

OHM-Elm Grove, 13405 Watertown Plank Rd., Elm Grove, Wisconsin 
WDNR BRRTS # 02-68-552102 FID# 268104540 

On September 18, 2008, the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (Department) received 
your request to hire Terracon as your environmental consultant for the site investigation 
activities at the OHM Elm Grove site. After careful review of the submitted proposals the 
Department is approving your request to hire Terracon for the site investigation activities at the 
OHM-Elm Grove site. The Scope of Work for the site investigation is also approved. Cost 
approved for this scope of work is $24,654. 

Please be aware that you are required to comply with all applicable statutes and administrative 
rules including the NR 700 series, Wisconsin Administrative Code, hazardous waste 
management and wastewater discharges. 

Please be aware that this letter does not represent Department "certification" that any response 
actions taken at your property, such as site inyestigation, remedial action or case closure under 
the ch. NR 700 series, are "approved by the Department," as those terms are used in the 
"remediated property; purchaser liability" section of the hazardous substance discharge law, s. 
292.11, Stats. 

This approval does not guarantee the reimbursement of costs under the Dry Cleaner 
Environmental Response Program. Final determination regarding the eligibility of costs for 
reimbursement will be made at the time of claim review. · 
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Mr. Brian Cass 12/11/2008 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the content of this letter, please contact me at 
the letterhead address or at (262) 574-2145. 

Sincerely, 

James C. Delwiche, P.G. 
Hydrogeologist 
Bureau for Remediation & Redevelopment 

cc: SER Case File , 

Jillian Steffes-CF/2, GEF 2, Madison 
Michelle Williams - Reinhart 
Blaine R. Schroyer - Terracon 

Page 2 of2 


